
 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE for the FIRST GLEX 2021 PRESS CONFERENCE 

 
2 April 2021 

 

The International Astronautical Federation (IAF) and the IAF Member State Space 

Corporation ROSCOSMOS are pleased to invite you to the official GLEX 2021 hybrid press 

conference.  

On Friday 2 April 2021 at 16h MSK (GMT+3). 

The press conference will be held in person in St. Petersburg. International members of the 

press will be connected online. 

This first press conference of the 3rd IAF Global Space Exploration Conference – GLEX 2021 

will give the latest news regarding plenary and technical programme, cultural events, safety 

measures, important deadlines and high-level speakers already confirmed. 

 

For more information 
media@iafastro.org 
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